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Thank you! 

I would like to thank everyone for their support this half term, a half term like no other!  Whether your 

child has been in school full time, part time or following the remote education, we all would like to say 

thank you for your support at this time. I would like to thank all our staff too who have continued to go 

above and beyond their normal role, getting to grips with technology and teaching remotely, phoning 

families, delivering hampers and so on. It is a credit to our whole community that we have been able to 

keep things going relatively smoothly! 

I am now waiting to hear how things will look after half term and, like everyone else, will not have any 

further information until 22nd February when Boris Johnson delivers his update. As soon as we know the 

plan going forward for reopening schools, we will let you know.   

Meanwhile, I hope you have a lovely half term break, please have a break from remote education and 

manage to have time away from the screens! 

 

Atlas Camps 

‘Atlas Camps will be running camps this February half-term at Fieldcourt Junior school (Quedgeley 

camp) for children of critical workers and vulnerable children.  

If you are eligible for childcare in either of these categories, please go to the following site:  

https://atlascamps.co.uk/camps/ 

                                                                  Inset Day 

Monday 22nd February is an Inset day—school will be open again on Tuesday 23rd February for critical 

workers and vulnerable children. 

FOLS 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Bingo last Saturday evening, it was a fun evening and  the con-

centration of the children was amazing! Thank you FOLS for organising this.100 Club will be carried over 

until the children are back to school. 

Welcome! 

A warm Longney welcome to Mr Pressland and  Mr Gibbs form the University of Gloucestershire who 

will be working with Swift and Skylark classes this term.  


